
Dear Friends and Neighbors,

This week we commemorated the 23rd Anniversary of the terrorist attacks on September 11,
2001. We gathered in Carl Schurz Park to solemnly remember our 9/11 heroes and those who we
have lost since then due to 9/11-related illnesses. 

We rallied with CUNY students with disabilities at the CUNY Graduate Center for National
Disability Voting Rights Week. I encouraged students to use their power and vote! 

There is a new Mobile Museum of Tolerance from the Simon Wiesenthal Center as a result of our
efforts in Albany to secure critical funding. Now, more than ever, we must educate people of all
ages and backgrounds to promote human dignity by empowering them to raise their voices to
combat anti-Semitism, bullying, racism, hate, and intolerance.

Please join us for an event we are pleased to sponsor:

Housing Legal Clinic- Tuesday, September 17 at 3:30pm, at the Community Office of
Assembly Member Rebecca Seawright, 1485 York Avenue (78/79 Streets). By appointment
only.
No-Cost Glucose and Blood Pressure Screenings with Drug Mart - Wednesday,
September 18 from 1:30pm-5:30pm, at the Community Office of Assembly Member
Rebecca Seawright, 1485 York Avenue (78/79 Streets). Walk-ins welcome.
Thursday face mask giveaway- Thursday, September 19 from 12pm-2pm, at the
Community Office of Assembly Member Rebecca Seawright, 1485 York Avenue (78/79
Streets).
Community Board 8’s Women and Families Committee presents a public forum on
New York State’s Equal Rights Amendment: What to Know Before you Vote in
November- Wednesday, September 25 at 6:30pm, on zoom.
Live music, free ice cream, and fun for kids with the Friends of the East River
Esplanade- Saturday, September 28 from 1pm-4pm, at the Andrew Haswell Green Park at
60th Street and the East River waterfront. 

 Please don't hesitate to reach out to our community office if we may be of assistance.

​Phone: 212.288.4607
Email: SeawrightR@NYAssembly.gov

REBECCA A. SEAWRIGHT 

 

https://aspr.hhs.gov/covid-19/test/Pages/default.aspx
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdtZnLhzAyF-EaP2rQOMMMwFNQsMvmnYzvw8LYg_oqDdjeSFQ/viewform
https://www.facebook.com/sharer/sharer.php?u=https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/em/1129780019665/ef86f040-8def-4780-8778-4f059bd75bd7
https://twitter.com/intent/tweet?text=Community+Update%3A+September+13%2C+2024%3A+https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/em/1129780019665/ef86f040-8def-4780-8778-4f059bd75bd7
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=ef86f040-8def-4780-8778-4f059bd75bd7


Assembly Disabilities Chair Rebecca Seawright Rallies to Register New York Voters with
Disabilities 

In 2022, only 50.8% of eligible people with disabilities voted and 14% reported struggling
to vote. That’s three times more than voters without disabilities. Based on estimates, 2.2
million voters with disabilities faced challenges in 2022.
 
The coalition of students with disabilities pictured here includes CUNY Votes, the CUNY
Office of Disability Programs, The New York Coalition of Students in Higher Education with
Disabilities, The CUNY Coalition for Students with Disabilities (CCSD), The New York Public
Interest Research Group (NYPIRG), the Viscardi Center, Quality Services for the Autism
Community (QSAC), The CUNY Graduate School and University Center, the CUNY
Graduate Center, and the NY State Disability Services Council.  
 
We remind everyone of the following links ahead of the November General Election.
 
Check your registration status: https://voterlookup.elections.ny.gov/
Changes to voter registration: https://elections.ny.gov/voter-registration-process
Request early voting, absentee ballot: https://elections.ny.gov/request-ballot
Online voter registration: https://elections.ny.gov/register-vote

Seawright Secures $2 Million for Mobile Museum of Tolerance Touring Upper East Side and
Roosevelt Island Schools 

https://voterlookup.elections.ny.gov/
https://elections.ny.gov/voter-registration-process
https://elections.ny.gov/request-ballot
https://elections.ny.gov/register-vote


The first-of-its-kind in the United States, the Mobile Museum of Tolerance is a free
traveling mobile education center, utilizing innovative technology and interactive lessons to
bring a message of tolerance directly to communities across the United States.

Assembly Member Seawright (center) with our former Simon Wiesenthal Center
Government Advocacy Interns Leila (left) and Isabel (right).  

Simon Wiesenthal Center's Executive Director Rabbi Meyer H. May and Assembly Member
Seawright discussed the importance of bringing the Mobile Museum of Tolerance to



students in our community.

 

Assembly Member Seawright visited and toured the oldest school for the deaf in New York,
the Lexington School for the Deaf, founded in 1864

 Pictured here are (left to right) Lexington staff members Jane Moran, Adele Agjn, Queens
College President Frank H. Wu, Assembly Member Seawright, Interim Superintendent and
CEO Seth Bravin, Patricia Schonfeld, and QC Vice President for Communications and
Marketing and Sr. Advisor to the President Jay Hershenson.  

East Side September 11, 2001 Annual Commemoration in Carl Schurz Park 

We gathered as a community in Carl Schurz Park to commemorate the 23rd Anniversary of
the terrorist attacks on September 11, 2001, and by solemnly remembering our 9/11
heroes and those who we have lost since then due to 9/11-related illnesses. 



The Knickerbocker Greys led us in the National Anthem. 

If you were in or around an attack zone on 9/11, you may be eligible for federal
assistance. First responders aren’t the only ones eligible. Anyone who lived, worked, or
was in the area can receive support. Learn more: http://ny.gov/september11

East Sixties Neighborhood Association Annual Meeting



East Sixties Neighborhood Association held its annual meeting on Monday. Assembly
Member Rebecca Seawright reminded neighbors to flip their ballot in November to vote on
Prop 1, the New York State Equal Rights Amendment.  



Assembly Member Rebecca Seawright and Todd “TJ” Stein, a resident activist from the
east sixties neighborhood.  

 

Seawright Snapshots

Matt Raynor is a photographer and has
been quadriplegic since 2018. Through his
experiences, he has worked to help others
overcome personal challenges.

He recently published Before Me, After Me
featuring his photography.

Read more about his journey of resilience,
art, and innovation here.

A constituent, Nabys Vielman, was
presented with a citation by Assembly
Member Rebecca Seawright for his lifetime
of work during New York’s Fashion Week. 

Gracie Mansion hosted Style Across the
Aisle featuring elected leaders modeling
fashion from their districts. Assembly

https://www.matthewraynor.com/pages/bio


Member Seawright is photographed here
with Community Board 8 Chair Valerie
Mason and designer Victor de Sousa. 

Designer Victor de Sousa, Assembly
Member Rebecca Seawright and the Consul
General of Argentina. 

Assembly Member Seawright spoke at a
panel held by Luv Michael, a non-profit
organization dedicated to the education,
training and employment of people with
Autism.

Dr. Lisa Liberatore welcomed Father Alex
and his residents of the USA Autism Homes
at a panel for the Luv Michael
organization. 

Consider Our Office Your Resource







COVID-19 Testing



U.S. households will be eligible to order 4 free COVID-19 tests at COVIDTests.gov. The
COVID-19 Tests will detect current COVID-19 variants and can be used through the end of
the year.

Read More

Upcoming Events

https://aspr.hhs.gov/covid-19/test/Pages/default.aspx


CJ Hendry & Four Freedoms
Park Conservancy present:

FLOWER MARKET

Come take a stroll through the
greenhouse and pick a FREE

plush flower!

Friday, September
12th - Sunday, September 15th

10 AM - 4 PM
Franklin D. Roosevelt Four Freedoms

State Park
Roosevelt Island, NY 10044



Register here for a FREE flower!

https://flowermarket.nyc/








 





In Case You Missed It:

Past Editions Of Our Community Update

Community Update: August 30, 2024

Community Update: August 23, 2024

Community Update: August 16, 2024

Community Update: August 9, 2024
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